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Comment Submitted:

Please stop the Asian Carp permanently. There is no need for barge or ship traffic between the Great Lakes and the Mississippi
River as any commerce between these two separate systems can be accommodated by truck or other shipping methods. 

Please close the unnatural and dangerous connection now to prevent ALL invasive species migration forever. 


